
This free event is open to our members,  
patients, staff, family, friends and anyone  

from the local community 

Our staff will be running information stands with our 
partners, showcasing how we all work together to care for 
our patients. Come and see how our teams are dedicated 

to providing high quality, safe and integrated care for 
you and your family and help us to celebrate our rating 

of ‘Good’ by the Care Quality Commission.

This is also your chance to:

• hear how our Trust is performing

• learn how we’re responding to patient feedback

• find out how the new Singe Hospital Service will 
improve care

• share your ideas with our Governors.

Don’t delay, book your free place today!
Contact Victoria Hellowell on 0161 276 4841  

or victoria.hellowell@cmft.nhs.uk

Working Together to 
Care for You

Our Chairman and Chief Executive would like to  
invite you to our Annual Members’ Meeting on: 

Tuesday 27th September 2016, from 1.00 pm to 4.00 pm  
Post Graduate Centre, Oxford Road, Manchester M13 9WL

(There will be presentations from our Directors about our 2015/16  
Annual Report & Accounts plus our future plans from 1.30 pm to 2.15 pm)

Translation and Interpretation Service
Do you have difficulty speaking or understanding English?

% 0161 276 6202/6342

@CMFTNHS

www.cmft.nhs.uk

Follow us on 
Facebook

If you or a family member/friend are not currently a member of our NHS Foundation Trust and are interested in becoming one, 
an online application form can be found on our website (www.cmft.nhs.uk) and click the blue ‘Become a Member’ button. If you 
would like a paper form please contact the Membership Office via e-mail ft.enquiries@cmft.nhs.uk or telephone 0161 276 8661. CM11159
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The nearest parking is in the Grafton Street multi-storey car park; you can also use the 
Hathersage Road car park. Our new free Eco Bus shuttle service runs between the two car 
parks and around the hospital campus. Disabled parking spaces are highlighted on the map. 

Annual Members’ Meeting – Working Together to Care for You
Tuesday 27th September 2016 from 1.00 pm to 4.00 pm
Postgraduate Centre, Oxford Road, Manchester M13 9WL (shown in pink on the map)

Important note: there is a permanent change to Oxford Road between Hathersage Road and Denmark Road which prioritises buses, 
bikes and pedestrians. The change means drivers travelling towards the city centre must turn right at Hathersage Road between 6am and 
9pm. See our website at: www.cmft.nhs.uk/information-for-patients-visitors-and-carers/getting-to-hospital/central-site for travel options.
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